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 27th April 2022 
 

Clubs and Music Tuition Summer 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Clubs (Year 1- Year 6) 

 

Please find attached the clubs that we will be holding this term, commencing on Tuesday 3rd May 2022 through to 

Friday 15th July 2022. If your child wishes to take part in any of the activities please print their name and sign in the 

relevant column and return the form to the office by Tuesday 3rd May 2022. Should your child not be allocated a 

place you will be contacted and they will have the opportunity to attend next term.  Please assume that your child 

has been allocated a place unless Mrs Drax or Mrs Eaves contacts you. 

The clubs on offer this term are detailed on the attached form. Miss Rona Vaudin from the PE Shed will deliver all 

sports clubs; Multisports for Year 1 & 2 on a Monday, KS2 Girls Can Sports Club on a Wednesday & KS2 Sports Club will 

be held on a Thursday. Ms Perry is offering KS2 (Yr 3-5) children to join her for Times Tables Rock Stars on a Thursday 

and Mrs Buckenham is hoping that KS1 colouring enthusiasts will join her on a Wednesday. Miss Adamson is offering a 

running club for KS2 pupils on a Monday lunchtime for any budding athletes.  Mr Leicester & Mrs Lynsey are 

continuing with our Gardening Club on a Tuesday and hoping to grow lots of produce. 

Children will be contacted for Cookery club on a Monday and will continue for those children who signed up last term 

but didn’t get the opportunity. Mrs Drax will contact parents to confirm dates and the number of weeks. 

Music Tuition  

Piano lessons will continue with Mrs Foster on an individual basis and if your child is interested in starting tuition (Yr3 

and above) please enquire with the office. 

Children in Yangzte Class will have the opportunity to join our Flautist Group on a Thursday afterschool with Mrs 

Blaylock our Suffolk County Music Service tutor.  

Any questions please ask the office for further information. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Jeremy Leicester 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 

 


